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Good Morning Angela, 
 
I have just been sent some photos that have been professionally 
annotated and thought they might be clearer for anyone researching the 
case. I am sorry that they are largely duplicates of the ones contained in 
yesterday’s document, but they are hopefully easier to study. I have 
included one that is not annotated but it shows the 2 white fire door exits 
(the one on the right is from Stonegate Court). It also clearly shows the 
balconies of 2 Stonegate properties overlooking the courtyard adjoining 
the Unit 4 courtyard. 
 
Kind Regards 
 


